
 

 

Item 17 

PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
 
(B) WRITTEN QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 
The following written questions have been received for the Health & Wellbeing Board 
meeting to be held on the 10 July 2018 
 
(I) Submitted by Sophie 

 

“Why has the St Mungo’s contract for outreach services been extended without the 

authority of Councillors (contrary to advice from the Council’s auditors) and without an 

examination of effectiveness, results, value for money, or competence of work prior to 

March 2018?” 

 
(II) Submitted by Nichole Brennan 

 

“At the Committee meeting held 13.6.18 the Chairperson stated “We are proposing to 

recommission SWEP provision this year and a timetable is currently being drawn up by our 

procurement department based on available resources.”  

What progress has been made and what measures have been taken to ensure the 

process is transparent and accountable?” 

 

(III) Submitted by Dr Tredgold 

 

“How many hospital admissions in Brighton and Hove might have been avoided with more 

support in the community?” 
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(C) DEPUTATIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
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